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Christmas Newsletter 2019

Principals Message:

We come towards Christmas and Celebrating The Light Given to
the World. As we move into a New Year, | looked back on our
pupil achievements and recognition awards. Each in their own
way have served to shed light onto pathways for our individual
pupil outcomes, and for those who will follow on. | am
Immensely proud of how pupils, parents and staff have worked
together to enable and empower individual strengths to
flourish, and be their own ‘Lights' to the VI world, and

beyond. We add our lights to His 'Light' in serving, sharing and
loving one another; this is surely what Christmas really is?

Wishing you a blessed Christmas and the most wonderful 2020
Dr J A Patterson
Principal

Make sure to follow us on twitter and check out our website to keep up
to date on all things St Vincent’s

@StVincentsL12 www.stvin.com



The Primary children have visited the residents

and staff at Christopher Grange, along with a
few Nursery children, a couple of times this
half-term. They have enjoyed helping one
another with cake and biscuit decorating and
Christmas crafts, as well as chatting

together over lunch. All children and adults
involved have thoroughly enjoyed these
sessions and we are all looking forward to our
next session in the next half term!
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Some of our Duke of Edinburgh students took the
time during the Merseyside Derby to drop off food

in support for FansForFoodbanks.

Big thank you to our Governor Mr
Keith Burns for the donation of the
amazon dots and the chocolates for
our residential groups! Thank you
again for you continued support.




Caulfield and Bridgman residents kicked of their Christ-
mas celebrations with their annual Christmas Party and
the Bistro. They enjoyed a delicious meal and karaoke! It
was a wonderful evening with James Buckley winning

best dancer for his moves!

Again this year we took part in the
Christmas Jumper day asking each pupil
for £1 donation for Save the Children.
We had some lovely festive musical
jumpers. Thank &
you to all who
participated.

Another great time at the Christmas
Lunch this year with all staff, pupils and
| CBI house joining us. We had a

special visit from Father Christmas too!
Check out more pictures on our Twitter.




This year our pupils did a traditional Christmas carol. Big :
well done and thank you to our post 16 students Marcia

and Elliott for organising. Another big thank you to all the
staff who have decorated the chapel and helped with
rehearsals! What an amazing performance in the
afternoon and evening time. Well done indeed.




Another amazing term at St Vincent'’s...

&

We hope you have a very Merry Christmas

and a peaceful new year!

Every Blessing




